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Wilson Fares 
414-975-0263 
Wfares01@gmail.com 

January 25, 2021 

Milwaukee Licenses Committee 
Attn: Molly Kuether-Steele 
City Hall 
200 East Wells Street 
Milwaukee, WI 53202 
Phone: 414-286-2775 
Fax: 414-286-3456 
molly.kuether-steele@milwaukee.gov  

Dear Milwaukee Licenses Committee: 

My name is Wilson Fares, I am the owner of the building on 418 East Center Street in Milwaukee, 

Wisconsin. I have owned the building since 1985 and for over 20 years my partner and I ran a successful 

grocery store business, with fresh produce, dairy, fresh meats, a deli, beer and household goods. After 

selling the business we leased the building to a similar business which ran for the last 15 years. As you can 

see, for over 35 years under my ownership of the premises, this building has provided the local 

community with a source for groceries, fresh produce, dairy, household goods and specialty Hispanic food 

items, along with beer. Denying a class A malt and food dealer license to Tittu Rehmat Food would mean 

that the building would remain vacant, no other business would lease the space, and the community 

would have one less source for groceries in the area not to mention another closed business, another 

vacant building , and less tax revenue.  

I ask that you please consider granting the class A malt, food dealer weights and measurements license to 

Tittu Foods so that they may continue the success of this property and provide an opportunity to continue 

to serve the surrounding community.  

Thank you for your time and consideration. I welcome any questions or concerns you may have. Please 

feel free to contact me any time.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Wilson Fares 
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